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Svendborg, 4 March 2010 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 03-2010 
 
 
As of today Notox has sold its activities with products based on recrystallised Silicon Carbide (R-SiC) 
i.a. within the retrofit segment. The market and the technology have been sold to a consortium of 
investors that originally established the existing factory in Aakirkeby. Further participants in the con-
sortium are three investors from Bornholm. The transaction applies backdated to 1st February 2010. 
 
The sale is in line with the strategy change which Notox has decided and which was announced in the 
stock exchange announcement no. 09-2009 from which it appears that Notox will focus on the OE 
market with the XP technology.  
 
The above-mentioned means that through a new company, the consortium will lease the Notox facili-
ties in Aakirkeby in a 7-year period with an option to purchase within 5 years.    
 

 
 
Best regards 
Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S 
 
 
Hans Fuglgaard 
CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further information 
For further information concerning this announcement, please contact Mr. Hans Fuglgaard, CEO, 
phone +45 63 21 15 15 – website: www.sbs.dk  


